
19 January 2022 
 

Casual Lunchtime Supervisor 

We would like to appoint a casual lunchtime supervisor to cover for staff 

absence. If you are interested in this post please contact the school office 

for further information. 

  
 

 

Jewellery  

We have noticed that some of the children are wearing jewellery for 

school. Jewellery, other than stud earrings, is not allowed in school for 

health and safety reasons. Please do not send your child to school 

wearing jewellery as he/she will be asked to remove it. Your child’s 

class teacher will keep any jewellery safely and return it to your child 

at the end of the day. 

 

False Nails 

We have also noticed some children wearing false nails to school. These are 

not allowed as they can become caught in hair and clothing and can be 

dangerous to other children during play activities. They also stop the 

children from being able to manage certain tasks, such as art and PE, safely 

and effectively. Please save false nails for the weekends and don’t allow your 

child to wear them for school. 
 

 

 

Parking 

We have noticed that some parents are parking across the entrance 

to the staff car park at drop off and pick up times. This not only 

prevents staff from entering and exiting the car park but also causes 

a tail back of traffic on Ridge Terrace. Please do not park over the 

entrance to the car park or blocking any drive ways of local residents. 

 



 

Extra Bank holiday 

The country has been granted an extra bank holiday this year for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As the date of this holiday falls within the half 

term break, schools have been allowed to choose an extra day during term 

time for our bank holiday. We have decided to have our extra day’s holiday 

on Monday 6th June 2022. School will be closed on that day.  

 

Diary Dates – Spring Term 2022 

 

Friday 21st January    Year 5 and Year 6 Multi-Skills  

      Competitions 

Wednesday 2nd February   Year 6 Lego league club competition 

Tuesday 8th February   Safer internet day 

 

Tuesday 15th February      Year 2 Beatrix Potter day 

Tuesday 15th February     Year 3/4 India day 

Monday 28th February to     Writing Week 

Friday 4th March             

Wednesday 9th to Friday 11th March Year 4 Robinwood residential 

Thursday 17th March    Year 5 Be safe workshops 

Monday 21st March    Year 6 Be safe workshops 

Thursday 24th and Tuesday 29th March Parent consultation meetings (more information to follow) 

 

Term Dates 

Fri 18th Feb  Break up for half term 

Mon 28th Feb  Spring term B starts 

Fri 8th Apr  Break up for Easter holidays 

Tues 26th Apr  Summer term A starts 

Mon 2nd May  Closed for May day 

Fri 27th May  Break up for half term 

Mon 6th June  Closed for extra bank holiday 

Tuesday 7th June Summer term B starts 

Fri 22nd July  Break up for summer holidays 

 

Monday 25th April is a staff training day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Mrs J Bushell 

Headteacher 


